
 

 

Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan  

Minute of the Hearing Panel  

Minute 3Q 

 
On 1 December 2017, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) 
received a request from NZ Transport Agency (NZTA) for an extension to the timeframe for providing 
evidence for Topics 5 and 6. The Panel had set the deadline at 11 December 2017 and NZTA sought 
an extension to 19 December 2017. 
  
The Panel considered the request and found that NZTA provided no exceptional circumstances to 
warrant an extension to the timeframe. The Panel therefore refused the requested extension.   
 
Dated 5 December 2017  
 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 

 


